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REPLY TO | May 10, 2017

ATTENTION OF:
Office of the Commandant

Mr. Brandon Lamoncha

Sales Manager, Solution Provider
Humtown Products

44708 Columbiana-Waterford Road
PO Box 367

Columbiana, OH 44408

Dear Mr. Lamoncha:

On behalf of the students and faculty of the Eisenhower School for National Security and
Resource Strategy, please accept my sincerest thanks for hosting our 2017 Advanced
Manufacturing (ADMAN) Industry Study students.

Your overview and tour of Humtown Products was of immense value to our students. The
level of insight your provided was of great value in expanding the knowledge of 3D printed
sandcasting and how a business survives in the dynamic additive manufacturing industry.

The class will use the knowledge you shared in upcoming deliverables (both written and oral) to
a host of senior national security and industry leaders this May.

Thank you for taking the time to meet with our students. We look forward to an enduring
relationship between the Eisenhower School and Humtown Products to ensure future classes can
continue to benefit from your expertise.

Sincerely,

i

Pafl H. Fredenburgh I
Brigadier General, U.S. Army
Commandant

“BUILDING NDU FOR THE FUTURE”



